M Gma" Liesje Nicolas <liesjenicolas@gmail.com>

RE: 11/15/18 Request for Continuance

1 message
Laura Richstone <Irichstone@smcgov.org> Wed, Nov 14, 2018 at 6:23 PM
To: Nagle Laurel <laureltnagle@gmail.com>, Dylan Ashbrook <dylanashbrook@gmail.com>, Pamela Merkadeau
<pamela@merkadeau.com>, Liesje Nicolas <liesjenicolas@gmail.com>

Date: November 14, 2018

To: Liesje Nicolas, Highland Community Association President

Laurel Nagel, Baywood Park Homeowners Association

From: Laura Richstone, Project Planner
Applicant: MODUS
File No.: PLN 2018-00071 and PLN 2018-00079

Subject: RE: November 15, 2018 Zoning Hearing Officer Hearing Request for Continuance

Based on your letter sent to the Zoning Hearing Officer Secretary (Deb Robinson) on November 14, 2018, Staff is
requesting a continuance of PLN 2018-00071 and PLN 2018-00079. In the link below you will find the project plans, radio
frequency reports, and photo simulations for the above referenced projects. Please review and provide comments on
these projects by December 3, 2018 so that they may be addressed and incorporated in the future staff report. If you
would like a hard copy of the project materials email me back and let me know.

Link: https://spaces.hightail.com/receive/EgOGJ8Ez4q
Thank you,

Laura Richstone
Project Planner

[richstone@smcgov.org
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